
To whom it may concern, 
I would like it on the record that I am vehemently OPPOSED to having the Oak Ridges Moraine, or any 
part of it redesignated or zoned to accommodate more development. This is a precious natural resource 
and absolutely should be preserved for the enjoyment of the area residents and the health of the wild 
life that lives there. We have more than enough building going on with the local farmland shrinking 
constantly.  
Not everything should be about making money for developers - SAVE OUR MORAINE!!! 
Elaine Goldsmith 

 


